
€L) KOTIA ENTERPRISES LIMITED 
> Formerly known as INTERNATIONAL PUMPS AND PROJECTS LIMITED 
  

  

April 21, 2022 

  

To To 

BSE Limited, Metropolitan Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Phiroze Jeejecbhoy Towers, Dalal Street | 205(A), 2nd floor, Piramal Agastya Corporate Park 
Mumbai, Maharashtra — 400001 Kamani Junction, LBS Road, Kurla (West), 

Mumbai, Maharashtra-400070         

Dear Sir/Madam, 

SUBJECT: INTIMATION OF REQUEST RECEIVED FOR REVOCATION OF LETTER 
OF RECLASSIFICATION SUBMITTED BY THE PROMOTER UNDER REGULATION 
31A OF SEBI LISTING OBLIGATIONS AND DISCLOSURE REQUIREMENTS 
REGULATIONS, 2015 

The Company is in receipt of a letter dated April 20, 2022, wherein the Promoter, Mr. Ankit 
Agarwal has requested the Company to not take any action on his letter dated February 05, 2022 
pertaining to his request for re-classification from 'Promoter & Promoter Group' to Public Category. 

In this regard, please find enclosed the revocation letter received from the above- mentioned 
Promoter of the Company. 

In addition to BSE Limited, the Company is also listed on the Metropolitan Stock Exchange. 

Kindly take the above information on record. 

Thanking you, 

   
    

   

  

For Kotia Enterprises Li fe 
Cees 

Neelam Rani 

Company Seeretary lance Officer 

  

  

Regd. Off : 905, New Delhi House, 27, Barakhamba Road, New Delhi - 110001 
CIN : L74110DL1980PLC010678, Email : compliance@kotiaenterprises.com 

Ph. No.: 011-40045955, Website : www.kotiaenterprises.com



ANKIT AGARWAL 
C-68, 3-FLOOR, BHAGWATI VIHAR, NEAR HARAYANA DAIRY, UTTAM i 

NAGAR, DK MOHAN GARDEN, DELHI-110059 {hi 

To, 

The Board of Directors i 

KOTIA ENTERPRISES LIMITED 
nie i 

905, New Delhi House, 27, 
te 

Barakhamba Road, 

Delhi -110001 

Dear Sirs, 

Subject: Revocation of my request for reclassification of my name from Promoter & 

Promoter Group of Kotia Enterprises Limited ("the Company"). 

Ref: Reg. 31A of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) tH 

Regulations, 2015 

With reference to the above, you are requested not take any action on my letter dated February 

05, 2022 pertaining to the request for reclassification of my name from Promoter Category to 

Public Category. 

  

Please note that I will continue to remain the Promoter of the Company. 

In the future, if required, I will raise a fresh request for reclassification. Hi y 

Request you to kindly take the above on your records and take necessary steps to inform the 

Stock Exchange etc. 

Thanking You, ow 

Yours truly, 
1 

(ANKIT. AGARWAL) 
Promoter 

Date: April 20, 2022 

Place: Delhi


